
Important Notice 
 
Dear Student and Parent, 

 
Greetings from BVM Engineering College... 

 
We believe that you and your family members are in healthy conditions, in this testing time 
of pandemic because of Covid-19, and we wish that the situation gets better and better in the 
coming days. 

 

 

Thank you for showing interest in BVM Engineering Colleg e, V. V. Nagar. We understand the 
importance of finding the suitable Engineering Institution for you or your child. 

 
You  are  requested  to  put  your  attention  for  below  mentioned  things  on  or  before 
21st September, 2020. Admission portal is open up to 21st September, 2020. 

 
1.   ACPC registration is mandatory for getting an admission. 

2.  Complete  your registration process by  uploading your  documents, Fees  and 
anything pending on BVM Admission Portal. (Also fill up marks of GUJCET / JEE 
Main, if you have not filled up till now) 

3.  You are requested to regularly visit BVM website (www.bvmengineering.ac.in) or 
admission     website     (www.bvmengineering.ac.in/admission/2020 -21/)     for 
getting further information and key dates information of admission schedule. 

 
For any query, contact on mobile number is +91 931-326-9346. 

 
Note:  Once  documents  verification  done  from our  side  the  "Pending"  status  of   your 
application will be changed to "Verified". 

 
With warm regards from Admission team BVM. 

http://www.bvmengineering.ac.in/
http://www.bvmengineering.ac.in/admission/2020-21/

